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Act) under section 7(2)(a) on the basis that withholding the information is necessary to protect the 
privacy of natural persons, including that of deceased natural persons. 

We have considered whether the public interest in the requested information outweighs Greater 
Wellington’s need to withhold certain aspects of the requested complaint data. As a result, we do 
not consider that the public interest outweighs Greater Wellington’s reason for withholding parts of 
the document under the grounds identified above.  

If you have any concerns with the decision(s) referred to in this letter, you have the right to request 
an investigation and review by the Ombudsman under section 27(3) of the Act. 

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests 
where possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly on Greater Wellington’s 
website with your personal information removed.  

Nāku iti noa, nā 

Al Cross  
Kaiwhakahaere Matua mo te Taiao | General Manager Environment Management  
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